
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Westeren, Athenaawesteren@irf.sc.gov
CC: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/29/2015 4:39:45 PM
Subject: Re: Renewal Policies

Yes please. 


Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 29, 2015, at 3:55 PM, Westeren, Athena <awesteren@irf.sc.gov> wrote:


Rebecca,
 
Do you want to keep the pre-paid legal at $250,000?
 

Athena
 

Athena S. Westeren, CPCU
Underwriting Field Services Manager
Insurance Reserve Fund
1201 Main Street, Suite 500
Columbia, SC 29201
803-737-0023
803-988-0310 or 803-737-0393 (Fax)
awesteren@irf.sc.gov
 
Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. 
Effective July 1, 2015, the Insurance Reserve Fund has been transferred to the State Fiscal 
Accountability Authority.  Please update your contact information.
 
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 
 
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2015 1:51 PM
 
To: Westeren, Athena
 
Cc: Pisarik, Holly
 
Subject: Renewal Policies
 
Athena,
 
Please see attached.
 
Thank you,
 
Rebecca
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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